
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/16/2015 11:36:36 AM
Subject: FW: MTU layoffs?

Commerce should be able to confirm whether or not they are in violation of any incentives agreement they may have 
signed.
 
From: Danalynn Mcintyre [mailto:danalynn.mcintyre@wrdw.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 10:13 AM

To: Symmes, Brian; Lesia.Kudelka@llr.sc.gov

Subject: MTU layoffs?
 
Good morning,
 
Has the Governor’s Office and/or Labor & Licensing Department been told about layoffs at the MTU facility in Graniteville?  
We have received several calls that a second wave of layoffs has begun.  The callers say there is some kind of contract with 
the state, that the company is required to maintain a certain level of employment and that is being violated by the current and 
previous round of layoffs.
 
Thanks,
Dana
 
Dana Lynn McIntyre
Assignment Manager
WRDW Television
(803) 278-3111
newsroom@wrdw.com
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